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Our parts division will re-open
Tuesday April 30th for business as usual.

NOTICE

Car Sales and Service Divisions will be temporarily closed until May 6th for crucial upgrades. No scheduled
service work will take place during this time period; however Auto Solutions staff will be on hand to deal with
any vehicle emergencies (336 9058) and our Spare Parts Division will be open for business as usual from
April 30th onwards.

FACILITY IMPROVEMENTS

Renovations will be ongoing at the St. John’s Road from now up until September 2013. These improvements
will ensure that we are better able to serve you in the future. Please pardon our progress.
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